
Due to a very high demand from the community, StoneWater is 
pleased to announce we will be hosting our first ever Gingerbread 

House Workshop on December 10th from 4-5:30pm for the 
kids! We are pleased to announce Whitney Neidus, owner and 
founder of Party Couture, will be leading this exciting workshop 

for us!! For more info on this exciting event, please call Whitney at 
440-785-0249 or email her at whitney@partycouture.com

 Did we mention this is a drop off party for children ages 5 and 
above??? Space is limited so don't wait!!! Contact us today!!   
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